
 

 

 
 

        
 
 
 

RENTAL ASSISTANCE DEMONSTRATION PROGRAM (RAD) 

RESIDENT INFORMATION NOTICE (RIN) 

  

 November 12, 2024 

Dear Resident: 

 

You are invited to a resident meeting to talk about BangorHousing’s plans to convert Griffin Park, Birch Circle, Nason 
Park and Capehart from the public housing program to Section 8 rental assistance under the Rental Assistance 
Demonstration (RAD).  The meeting information is: 
 
 

The first meeting will be held at the community room of Nason Park on  

December 4, 2024, at 1:00pm. 

OR 

 if you can’t make the first meeting there will be a second meeting held at the newly renovated Opportunity 

Center, in the conference room of Resident Services on 

                     December 10, 2024, at 5:30. 

 

You will be receiving a packet of information in the mail that will give you more information on your rights as a 
tenant.  The information will also be posted on Facebook and the BangorHousing website.   At this time, there are no 
plans that would require you to relocate or move at this time.  You may be asked to be out of your unit during the 
day and in some instances or we may need to relocate you with plenty of notice for a few days.   Any concerns you 
may have about being in a different space, pets, mobility issues or work from home issues will be addressed by the 
property manager.  If your unit is receiving subsidy at the time of the conversion you will continue to receive subsidy.  
There are 561 units to renovate, and all that work is going to take years to complete. We appreciate your patience as 
we work through the complicated process.  Always be aware of your rights and BangorHousing will keep you 
informed of the progress through the resident service council and the BangorHousing website.  We encourage you to 
come to one of the meetings. 


